TOWN OF
APPLE VALLEY, CALIFORNIA

AGENDA MATTER

Subject Item:
Donation and Installation of a Plaque in Honor of Jane Dollar at Future Dog Park in

Civic Center Park

SUMMARY STATEMENT

Attached is a letter requesting the dedication of a bench in honor of Jane Dollar at the future
dog park in Civic Center Park. Jane Dollar, the founder of Pet Partners Inc., secured a
donation of $1,000 for the project in 2002 and the group. Pet Partners is interested in donating
additional funding for a second bench as well.

The Recognition Plaques and Memorials policy is also attached for your information.

Recommended Action:

Approve donation and installation of bench once the dog park is completed.

Proposed by: Ralph Wright, Parks and Recreation Manager Item Number 11

T. M. Approval: Budgeted Item []Yes []No X N/A

Park and Recreation Commission Meeting 08/04/11



June 27, 2011

Attn: Community Services Manager
Town of Apple Valley

14955 Dale Evans Parkway

Apple Valley Ca 92307

Re: Recognition Plaque Memorial
Dog Park-A(35) B (15) C(6)
A Bench and Fountain

IN MEMORY OF JANE B DOLLAR-FOUNDER
PET PARTNERS SPAY/NEUTER PROGRAM
VICTOR VALLEY 10/18/1911 TO 6/13/2011

I, Mary Mog, spokesperson for Pet Partners of the Victor Valley,
am requesting a plaque and/or plaques to honor Jane B Dollar for
her unrelenting efforts for her spay/neuter program, also a Dog
Park at the Civic Center Park location, approved in 2002.

She has already donated $1,000 dollars in 2002. We wish to add
to our donation this year, 2011, if the park is open this year.

I'am sorry Jane did not live long enough to see her dream come true
and I know she was trying very hard to hang on. We at Pet Partners,
will miss her determination and dedication to our beloved pets. We
are going to try to continue her wishes and keep the spay/neuter
program going as long as we can. During this economy, many pets
are being turned in and rescue groups are bulging at the seams and
funds are drying up. We must persevere our love to our animals.

I would also like to see her recognized for her efforts in the realization
of a Dog Park, the first in the High Desert.

Please keep me abreast of when the park will be realized.

Sincerely,

Pet Partners of the Victor Valley
P O Box 1241, Apple Valley, Ca 92307
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